Karen Edwards

From: Michael Behrendt

Sent: Thursday, November 06, 2014 3:22 PM
To: Jonathon Barge

Cc: Tom Johnson; Karen Edwards; April Talon
Subject: Lodges at West Edge - Storage Shed
Attachments: Lodges Storage Shed Request.pdf

NOTICE OF MODIFICATION

Jonathan,

| have hereby approved your attached request, as an administrative modification. The
modification is approved as submitted. The shed will be added along the right/easterly
boundary of the Lodges site. The site plan is shown here. The location is in line with the
potential future access so if that access is to be used in the future, the shed would likely need
to be relocated. Please check with Tom/Karen about whether you will need a building permit
or not.

https://www.ci.durham.nh.us/sites/default/files/fileattachments/boc planning/p0637 6-21-
13 4 overall site plan.pdf

Michael Behrendt

Director of Planning and Community Development
Town of Durham

15 Newmarket Road

Durham, New Hampshire 03824-2898

(603) 868-8064 (phone)

(603) 868-8033 (fax)
mbehrendt@ci.durham.nh.us
www.ci.durham.nh.us

From: Jonathon Barge [mailto:jbarge@peakcampus.com]
Sent: Monday, October 27, 2014 2:41 PM

To: Michael Behrendt

Subject: RE: Lodges at West Edge - Storage Shed

Michael,

Here is the administrative Modification Request form for the storage shed for our maintenance team. Please let me
know if you need any additional information. From speaking with Reeds Ferry, all installation times for this year are full
so we would be looking at a January install. I'd like to get on their schedule as soon as we are through your approval.

Thanks

Jonathon



